
Carmel Shama HaCohen 

Mayor of Ramat - Gan 

October 13, 2024 

To 

Mrs. Gracey Van Der Markthe 
Mayor of Huntington Beach 
California U.S.A 

Dear Gracey, 

I hope this message finds you well. 
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I am excited to officially express our enthusiasm about the recent approval by both our 
city councils to establish a twin-city relationship between Ramat Gan and Huntington 
Beach. 

During our recent discussions, the proposal to formalize connections between our cities 
and sign a sister-city agreement was introduced. I truly believe these ties will create a 
wonderful opportunity for collaboration across various fields, such as culture, education, 
and the economy. 

This partnership presents a unique chance to exchange ideas, foster joint projects, and 
strengthen the bonds between our residents. It is essential to emphasize that clear and 
open communication between us will be key to laying a strong foundation for the success 
of future initiatives. 

I look forward to hearing from you and to formally signing the agreement soon. 

Sincerely 

Cari.C Ha-Cohen 
Ma;��at-Gan 
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